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Request for Sponsorship for a Medical Utility Vehicle and Financial Support 

Dear Sirs, 

We hope this letter finds you well. Ukrainian children's hospital “Okhmatdyt” is 
reaching out to seek your esteemed foundation’s support in our ongoing efforts to enhance 
healthcare services for our community. As an organization that prides itself on delivering 
critical medical aid, we require a reliable vehicle that can withstand the rigorous demands 
of our operational needs. Unfortunately, the service transport of our hospital was 
destroyed by a Russian missile strike. 

In connection with the needs of our organization, we kindly ask Athletes for 
Freedom Foundation for the provision of a 2021 Toyota RAV4 with the following 
specifications: 2.5L hybrid engine, 120,000 miles, velour interior, and silver color. The 
vehicle should be in excellent condition, not damaged, and must have undergone full 
service prior to delivery, acquired at an internal auction. This will significantly improve 
the quality and efficiency of the medical services we provide. 

In addition to the vehicle, we are also seeking financial support in the amount of 
$25,000 USD. This funding will be utilized to purchase essential medications and 
equipment, enabling us to enhance our operational capabilities and expand our services 
to reach more individuals in need within our community. Thank you for considering our 
request. We hope to join forces with the Athletes for Freedom Foundation to continue 
making a positive impact.

Warm regards,
Director-General                                                                Dr. Volodymyr Zhovnir 
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